
McKenna, Neil

From: Stickney, Matt
(3nt: Monday, May 4, 2020 1:33 PM

Fengler, Joseph
.3ubject: RE: [External] ISED

Hi Joseph,

I'm told someone has reached out, can you confirm on your end?

Thanks,

Matt

 Original Message 
From: Fengler, Joseph <Joseph.Fengler@Honeywell.com>
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 5:32 PM
To: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: [External] ISED

Matt, we haven't heard from ISED.

On Apr 30, 2020, at 4:50 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

'4i Joseph,

You (or one of your colleagues) should be hearing from ISED in the next 24 hours. I imagine whoever contacted Charles

Vincent and/or Marco Chan will be the touch point.

Let me know if you don't.

Matt
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